Your Board Members

Woody Creek Townhome
Association Newsletter

January 2023

DUES WILL BE INCREASED TO
$195 AS OF MARCH 1, 2023.

GENERAL REMINDERS/ANNOUNCMENTS:

Updated policies have been added to the website under the by-laws
and covenants tab. Please familiarize yourself with these updated
policies. These new policies cover meeting conduct, procedures for
collection of unpaid assessments, and policies and procedures for
covenant and rule enforcement. Hard copies can be requested if
desired.

Ice melt is for anyone in the community who wants it and is located
by the mail shed.

With spring cleaning coming up please remember that all items being

thrown away must fully fit in the dumpster. No items are to be leftin
the area around the dumpster. Items being given away must be taken

to goodwill or arc or listed on places like Facebook marketplace. No
items are allowed to be left outside.

If you would like to do a garage sale, remember you are limited to the
space directly in front of your garage.

All doors need to be painted the correct color within a month of
being replaced. Paint codes can be found on the website.

PARKING REMINDERS:

Each homeowner is responsible for their guest’s parking. Please
ensure they are parking in visitor spots. Homeowners have the right
to tow vehicles parked in their spots.

If a guest is planning on staying more than 4 hours in a guest spot,
please let a board member know.

Please do not let your visitors park in the visitor parking lot if we are
expecting snow. This is where the snow gets plowed to.

Guest parking is for visitors ONLY. Do not park in visitor parking if
you live in the complex. Violators will be towed at owner expense.



Monthly Dues

PET REMINDERS:

Please be sure to always leash your dog when in public areas. The city
of Arvada requires leashes. Please help keep everyone, including your
pup, safe by leashing them. Fines of $50 will be enforced on those
who fail to do so.

TRASH:

Pick up days are Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. Trash is not picked
up on holidays.

WE ARE CHARGED FOR OVERFILLED DUMPSTERS AND TRASH
ON THE GROUND - Help us avoid these fees. If you notice a
dumpster is overflowing, please find a less-full dumpster or wait until
trash is next picked up. Please place trash entirely in the dumpster and
clean up anything you drop.

Visitors do not have dumping privileges. Please ensure your guests are
not dumping their trash in our receptacles.

Fines will be enforced for those who leave trash in areas that impede
the use of the dumpster for other homeowners.
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Thank you to everyone who came to last month's meeting.
We love having community engagement and welcome
everyone to attend the meeting.

UPCOMING MEETING

February Meeting:

Tuesday, February 21,2023 at 6:30pm
Held: Virtually through Zoom

https://usOéweb.zoom.us/|/88321296295?pwd=NWVRVXFOMjRORTNudD Q4
WXhMVzk | QT09

Meeting ID: 883 2129 6295
Passcode: HOA



